community organization

November 2, 2017

Re: Holman’s Table
Jeff Fischbach

DSl Inspector 111

15 West Kellogg Blvd.
St. Paul MN 55102

Mr. Jeff Fischbach

In October of 2017, the West Side Community Organization, Riverfront Development and Land Use
committee had a presentation from Holman’s Table, Troy Reding.

Some of the concerns brought forward were local hiring, and environmentally conscious practices, and
accessibility to the restaurant outside of automobile. After a time of Questions and discussion the Land
Use Committee voted in support of waiving the 60 day waiting period for Liquor On Sale- Sunday,
Liquor-Outdoor Service Area (Patio) WSCO is in support of Holman's Table, and we look forward to the
new business, and believe it will be an asset to the West Side Community.

Sincerely,

Monica Bravo
WSCO Executive Director




